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The Armenian parliamentary delegation held talks at the White House and the US Congress during 
its visit to the US.

At the White House, the visiting MPs from Armenia were received by the head of the European 
Affairs Division of the National Security Council Catherine Croft. 

The parties discussed several regional security issues and Armenia-EU relations, News.am 
reported.

At the Congress, the visiting Armenian lawmakers met with analysts from the Helsinki Foundation. 
During this talk, the MPs presented the domestic reforms being implemented in Armenia within the 
framework of transition to a parliamentary system of government, measures being taken in the 
fight against corruption, etc. 

http://vestnikkavkaza.net/news/Armenia-s-parliamentary-delegation-arrives-in-US.html
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